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It’s great to get a new job, but you’ll have to make a lot of decisions now that you’re starting work.  One of these decisions is what to do with your superannuation (also called “super”). 
Your employer needs you to choose a super fund for your compulsory Superannuation Guarantee payments.  They might suggest a fund, but you can choose one of your own.  Super is a tax friendly way for you to build your wealth, but which fund you choose can have a big impact on how your super will grow.
A Financial Information Service Officer can help.  They can explain what your choices are, and what the different investment choices mean.  
You can call us on 132 300 to speak to a FIS Officer.  Just say ‘Financial Information Service’ when you’re asked why you’re calling. 

